
December 12th:  Music is by our good friends, Bobby 
Freeman and Charlene.  We have a very different 
intermission dance showcase by Doreen and Christopher.  
They will perform a minuet in 18th century style 
traditional costume.
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We are the fortunate ones who are not battling with snow and ice every day.  All we have to do is enjoy the 
sunshine and make our way to the dance Saturday night.  This month again has special events.  It never 
gets boring at Hillcrest.  The complimentary dance lesson for the month of December will be the Rumba, 
“the dance of love,” so start practicing rolling those hips.  Lesson 6:15-6:45.
December 5th:  This is a benefit dance with all the 
proceeds of the evening   being donated to Sun City West 
Foundation to help them with the incredible amount of 
work they do to enhance the lives of Sun City West 
residents.  Music will be provided by the The Breeze.

Dec. 19th:  Michael & Manuel will be 
providing wonderful music for our 
semi-formal Holiday Ball.  Let’s see 
all your glitz and glamour getting us 
all into the holiday spirit. 

December 26th is our early New Year’s Eve Party.  Can you believe 
it?  Where did 2015 disappear to?  All the more reason to let your 
hair down and have a great night.  Dance to the music of Route 66 
Trio.  Please bring your favorite finger food to share with your 
fellow dancers at intermission.

Some Past Presidents

December 19th is  also the night we invite all past presidents to join us for 
recognition.  This is an opportunity for us to show our appreciation to those who 
have given their time and expertise into making Hillcrest the club it is today.  
Founded in 1979, the club is now 36 years in action.  Quite an accolade.  There will 
be intermission holiday cakes provided by the club. 

Tickets will go on sale next week, Jan. 2nd for the 
annual Black & White Ball which takes place Jan 30th .

We would like to wish everyone a Happy and Healthy Festive season and thank you for dancing with 
us in 2015 For further info, please call Doreen at 623-­544-­0574,    Webb:  hillcrest.scwclubs.com 


